
 

 

 

Notice 

 
07.06.2022 

 

This is to inform all the students of the college that the Department of Geography in 

association with the IQAC, Heramba Chandra College has planned to observe the World 

Environment Day 2022. A programme entitled ‘Our Earth’ will be held on 13.6.2022 from 

12.30 pm. You are instructed to attend this event to make it a grand success. 
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